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This absolutely is a terrible bill. Not only are you pushing electric cars who are taking 

from the existing electric grid but they are not paying a gas tax. This bill will definitely 

handicap people on fixed incomes, people in the tourist industry, farmers, and 

truckers, and everyone living in Oregon. Vote this down. 


